
	
	
August	12,	2021	
	
“The	House	budget	recognizes	the	value	of	public	higher	education	in	North	Carolina,	with	support	for	
the	university	system’s	major	priorities,	including	enrollment	growth,	building	reserves,	NC	Promise	and	
significant	raises	for	many	of	our	employees.	We’re	especially	glad	to	see	a	strong	proposal	to	begin	to	
address	a	heavy	backlog	of	repair	and	renovation	needs	on	our	17	campuses.	We’re	grateful	for	the	
House’s	support	in	this	budget.”	
	
-	Peter	Hans,	president	of	the	University	of	North	Carolina	System	
	
	
June	23,	2021		
	
“We’re	gratified	that	the	Senate	budget	plan	has	recognized	our	core	priorities	–	enrollment	growth,	NC	
Promise,	employee	raises	and	building	reserves.	We’re	also	encouraged	that	the	proposed	budget	
includes	an	infusion	of	funding	to	take	care	of	much-needed	repair	and	renovation	of	buildings	on	our	
campuses.	We	appreciate	the	Senate’s	support	of	public	higher	education	in	North	Carolina.”		
	
-	Peter	Hans,	president	of	the	University	of	North	Carolina	System	
	


